
Whynter LLC Gives Back to Our Community with Donation of Portable Air Conditioners 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

BREA, CA August 14, 2020- Whynter LLC, a leading manufacturer of specialty home 

appliances is giving back to the community with donations of portable air conditioners during 

this heat wave.  

An excessive heat advisory has been issued for Los Angeles area from now until August 19
th 

Wednesday. The National Weather Service recommends staying in air-conditioned spaces and 

out of the sun. Libraries and other public spaces that typically provide those cooler conditions for 

people remain closed due to the pandemic. The extreme weather could be a safety issue for 

people without access to air conditioning and Whynter is taking steps to help address the 

situation where possible. 

If your charity or non-profit organization is in need or portable air conditioners, please contact us 

at giveback@whynter.com. 

“As the pandemic continues, it is even more important to help our community by utilizing our 

resources wisely. Whynter is motivated about this donation because we understand that nothing 

is more important than having a comfortable and healthy environment when we all staying at 

home.” said Rachel Lee of Whynter LLC. 

About Whynter LLC 

Here at Whynter, we believe in redefining the way you live. We know every bit counts and we 

want to bring you exceptional products that make your day a little easier and a whole lot more 

comfortable. From enjoying a chilly evening in the backyard to sleeping soundly on a hot 

summer night, our products are all about giving you one less thing to worry about. To learn more 

about our full line of specialty home appliances, please visit Whynter.com or @whynterllc on 

Instagram. 

 


